Hello everyone. | hope you’re all looking forward to the holiday season and if not physically with
your family/friends, | hope you can meet via Zoom, FaceTime, etc.

As | mentioned in the Eblast | recently sent, | hope you consider inviting some club members on
your next RV excursion. It would be a great way for some of our new members to meet our
current club members. Just let me know where you're going, when, prices, etc. I'll pass it on to
all of our club members via an Eblast and have them contact you with any questions. You can
invite everyone who contacts you or set a limit depending on space availability. Remember to
abide by all current virus guidelines.

If you are not aware, be advised of the following information. You can access vehicles for sale
and post vehicles for sale on our community website.
lagunawoodsvillage.com

On the initial web page, click on, Resident Services
On the following page, click on, VillageTV (TV6)
On the next page, click on, Trading Post

On the last page, click on, Vehicles for Sale

You'll find cars, pick ups, golf carts and sometimes recreational vehicles.

You can pass this on to family and friends. If you are interested in posting something for sale,
the site explains what you need to do. Though we have a for sale section on our club website,
you’ll reach even more people using this site as well ifiwhen you post a recreational vehicle for
sale or you're looking for one that’s for sale.

Remember to send your bios and photos to Roslyn Ginnis as she will continue to post your
information and share with all club members.

Again, special thanks to our past President, Doug Gibson for his idea to contact the Village
Breeze and submit an article about our club. Also, thank you to the editor of the Village Breeze
for considering our submission. It was nice to highlight one of the oldest clubs in our community.

If you notice any type of violations in the storage lots, issues with rats and/or overgrown brush,
let me know. Both Doug Gibson and | continue to work with security to remedy these problems.



As we experienced Saturday the 24th of October, it's that time of year when we’ll begin to see
some rainfall. Please be sure to check your windows and vents to avoid any water damage
inside your RV’s.

The following is a TECH TIP:
The article was found in the Family RVing November issue.

The author is a retired engineer and shared the following:

For those of you who have clear plastic handrails, especially illuminated ones, do not clean the
handrails with hand sanitizer or wipes that contain alcohol. These products can cause the
handrails to crack or craze (produce a network of fine cracks) because of what'’s called
environmental stress corrosion in plastic. The handle will be affected even if you wipe off/dry the
handle after you apply the alcohol sanitizer and wipes. The plastic absorbs the alcohol
immediately.

It's suggested that you wipe the handles with plain or antimicrobial soap and water, or wipes
that do not contain alcohol or other hydrocarbon solvents. Continual use of the non prescribed
hand sanitizers and wipes will cause cracks and crazes and could eventually cause the
handrails to fail.

Lately I've been asked about mobile detailers. Please let me know who you're using so | can
pass the information on to all of our club members.



